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We would like to wish everyone in the Department of Otolarygology 
a joyous holiday season! The past month has been a busy — and 
hugely successful — one for our department. On an individual level, 
we are incredibly proud to share that Dr. Jean-Philippe Vaccani has 
been selected as CHEO-OCTC’s new Deputy Chief of Staff, effective 
December 1st, 2017. From a Departmental level, we would like to 
thank everyone who attended our Journal Club this past month, 
which was a rousing success. We are looking forward to seeing 
everyone again this upcoming December 15th, for our Department of 
Otolaryngology Christmas Dinner. 
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photos of the month
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grand rounds
Dec 6 – Grand Rounds –  
Facial Pain

Dr. Lucian Sitwell, MD

Dec 13 – M&M Rounds
Resident Led

Dec 20 – Topic to be determined

Dr. Mark Bastianelli, PGY4

upcoming events
Dec 8 – Resident Half Day –  
National In Training Exam

Dec 15 – 6NW/6OBS Thoracics/
Respirology/ENT Potluck Lunch
11:30 to 13:30, Room 6335

Dec 15 – Department of 
Otolaryngology Christmas Dinner

Restaurant E18ghteen  
Cocktails at 7:00 PM  
Dinner served at 7:30 PM

Dec 21 – Resident Holiday Dinner

Wellington Gastropub, 7:15 PM

Dec 22 – Resident Half Day –
Vestibular Anatomy & Treatment of 
Vertigo

Dr. Darren Tse, BMBS MRCS(Eng) 
FRCSC

Dec 22 – Jan 7 – TOH holiday 
closure

Left: Dr. David Schramm, Dr. 
Miklos Matyas, and PGY1 
Dr. Ali Jafar at our November 
Journal Club on New Research 
in Otolaryngology

Below: The Dept of Otolaryn-
gology and the World Wide 
Hearing group photo at Peru’s 
first hospital – featuring Dr. 
Matthew Bromwich, PGY3 
Dr. Kristina Pulkki, and Emily 
Greevy 



announcements
1.	 Join us in congratulating Dr. 

Jean-Philippe Vaccani, who 
has been selected as CHEO-
OCTCs new Deputy Chief of 
Staff

2.	 If you have not RSVP’d for the 
Department of Otolaryngology 
Christmas Dinner yet, please 
do so by December 8

3.	 Congratulations to Dr. 
Matthew Bromwich, MD 
FRCSC, Dr. Kristina Pulkki, 
MD PGY3, and Emily Greevy 
who have recently returned 
from an outreach trip to Lima, 
Peru with the Worldwide 
Hearing Group!

 

contact us
Have something you would like 
to have included in the upcoming 
Newsletter? Contact the editors at 
kevan.lu@gmail.com or at  
kristina.pulkki@gmail.com
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Top Left: Emily Greevy, PGY3 Dr. Kristina Pulkki, and Jordan Varillas performing otoscopy 
on over 2000 children during hearing screening. 
Top Right: PGY3 Dr. André Lé working hard in our temporal bone lab
Centre Left: Congratulations to Dr. Vaccani, the new Deputy Chief of Staff for the CHEO! 
Centre Right: PGY3s Dr. Kristina Pulkki and Dr. André Lé at the Temporal Bone Course in 
Ann Arbor, Michigan
Bottom: The Department of Otolaryngology at our November Journal Club.  
From left to right: PGY3 Dr. André Lé, Dr. Hussain Alsaffar, Dr. Jean-Philippe Vaccani, 
PGY2 Dr. Idris Samad, PGY2 Dr. Alexandra Quimby, PGY4 Dr. Mark Bastianelli
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